
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/30/2013 8:37:06 PM
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Video taping SSHAC 

Thanks Ed. Let me look into it.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Sep 30, 2013, at 8:21 PM, "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.r3ndolph@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Brain,

There has been an issue in the past with A4NR being allowed to attend the 
SSHAC (I don’t know what that stands for but is the seismic meetings PG&E 
and SCE host under NRC orders). I believe PG&E allows A4NR to attend but 
when SCE hosts they do not allow them in. I think A4NR should be allowed to 
attend, but that is not my fight.

A4NR has asked that PG&E tape the next one and provide them a copy. I 
would appreciate it if PG&E could do that.

Edward Randolph | Phone: 415-703-2083 | Cell: 916-601-9635

From: Rochelle Becker fmailto:rochellea4nr@qmail.com1 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 5:52 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.
Subject: Video taping SSHAC
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Hi Ed

Redacted
Might you ask
makes for a record that A4NR can share with other agencies.

) to have PG&E video-tape the SSHAC, it

Thanks

Rochelle

In Peace

Rochelle Becker, Executive Director 
Alliance for Nuclear Responsibility 
PO 1328
San Luis Obispo, CA 93406

www.a4nr.org
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